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INTER-CAMPUS RELATIOITSHIP

(Board of Trustees Meeting, July 1, 197T)

ve.A discussion took plezce concerning relationships
between the St. Thomas and St. Croix Campuses of the College.
It was proposed by members of the Board, and the President
agreed, that the tapes of especially worthwhile presentations
on each campus should be made and sent to the other campus
for use in the enrichment of the life of the other campus.
It was also agreed that other actions of this type should

be taken to strengthen the growth of the College.




